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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to inviting you to Sports Day on Friday 23rd May. We hope that the following information will 
make planning your day easier.  
 

Timings  
Parents and carers are welcome to stay onsite after drop off and watch all events. The team events will be set up on 
the playground and then we will move to the field for the picnic lunch and races. Please wait on the field until we are 
set up and you're directed to the playground.  
 
09.30 - Team events  
12.00 - Picnic lunch 
13:20 – Y3 Sprint races Y4 Sprint races Y5 Sprint races Y6 Sprint races 
14:10 – Y6 Relay races (2 fastest boys & 2 fastest girls from each house) 
14:15 – Parents egg and spoon race 
14:30 - End of Sports day 
14:35 – Children back in to collect things. 
14:40 – Children to be dismissed from classrooms for home time. 
Please note all timings are approximate.  
 
Entry and exit 
The Alwyn entrance will be locked at 09.00am so please use the Courthouse entrance to enter and exit. Courthouse 
gates will re-open at 9:15 and close at 9:20. 
 
The Courthouse Gates will be opened by Mrs Hayes at: 10am and 11am – they will be open for 5 minutes only. 
 
If you plan to arrive for the picnic, Courthouse gates will be opened at 12:00 and closed at 12:05. 
 
There will be no entry or exit from the school site at any other time. 
 
Gates will then be opened at 14:40 where you will be free to take your child/children home.  
Children will be taken back to class and dismissed from there. You must not leave with your child until they have 
been dismissed by class teachers.  
 
Picnic  
One half of the field will be for children, parents and carers to sit and eat. The other half of the field will be for 
children to play.  A reminder for no Deliveroo, Just-eat or other food delivery service! Children who have ordered hot 
lunches (Fish & Chips) will be able to eat them on the field as the food will be in take away boxes.  
 
Please note you will be unable to enter the school building at any time, there will be two portaloo’s on the 
playground for your use. 
 
Kind Regards 
Mollie Hull  
PE Co-Ordinator 
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